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As a life ling Mainer, dog owner, and voter I would strongly oppose the proposed bill
classifying barking dogs as a nuisance. This will negatively affect hound hunters,
doggie day cares, and dog owners across the board. It would easily be abused by
someone that is looking to control the lives of their neighbors.



